

National Wildlife Federation

11100 Wildlife Center Drive • Reston, VA 20190-5362 • 703-438-6000

October 10, 2023

Mr. Harry Governick 3951 Ramrod Forge Las Cruces, NM 88012

Dear Mr. Harry Governick & Ms. Melissa Mayo:

Congratulations! It gives me great pleasure to send you the enclosed Certificate of Achievement, which recognizes your yard or garden as an official National Wildlife Federation® (NWF) Certified Wildlife Habitat™ site. You now join a prestigious group of NWF members across the country who have committed to protecting and nurturing wildlife in their own yards, schools, campuses, corporate properties, parks, and more.

As one of the benefits of certifying your wildlife habitat site, you will begin receiving our monthly Garden For Wildlife e-newsletter if you provided your email address. If you would like to receive the e-newsletter but have not provided your email address please sign up at www.nwf.org/gfwnewsletter. Each issue is filled with great tips and projects to help maintain your habitat as well as program news and more. You will also receive a year's subscription to our award-winning magazine, *National Wildlife®* and 10% off all NWF catalog merchandise.

You are now eligible to post a Certified Wildlife Habitat® sign on your property. Our weather proof signs are a great way to show your friends and neighbors your commitment to wildlife in your community. A sign order form is enclosed for your convenience if you haven't already purchased one or would like to purchase more. To learn more or place an order online, please visit www.nwf.org/cwhsigns.

Your newly certified habitat is something to be proud of – why not share the news with your community and encourage others to certify also? Enclosed you'll find a sample of an official NWF press release, you can customize it and send to your local media to share your accomplishment. After you determine which local newspaper or media outlet you'd like to send it to, simply fill in your name and habitat information, then mail to them!

Please accept my congratulations again for successfully making a home for wildlife. We hope you enjoy your newly certified habitat for many years to come.

Sincerely,

David Mizejewski

NWF Naturalist, Media Spokesperson, Author

